

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE

DATE:

June 21, 2019

TO:

City Commission

FROM:

Public Art Committee

SUBJECT:

Hola Mundo Beach and Surf Camp: Turning the Trash into Art

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on June 20, 2019, the Committee recommended approval of the Hola Mundo Beach and Surf Camp: Turning the Trash into Art artwork temporary display at 100 Pompano Beach Blvd. The program is an immersive summer camp experience for campers to work with topics of environmental concern such as plastic pollution as well as participate in a collaborative art project. The Committee was approached by the Hola Mundo Beach and Surf Camp with the proposal to display an artwork created out of plastic straws. The Committee thinks displaying this artwork is a wonderful opportunity to encourage the young children who participated in the camp while bringing a beautiful piece of artwork temporarily to the City.

The Committee unanimously approved the location to display the artwork and the artwork. The Committee believes it will enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City.

Vice-Chair

Public Art Committee

Tour apo